
Centaurs 
Centaur class have had a wonderful year and can’t believe it’s time for the summer 

holidays already!  We have had a brilliant time together and have taken part in lots of 

fun activities and great learning.  

Below is a collection of some of our highlights from the year: 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Space Explorers was our first IPC 

topic and we started by making 

our very own rockets and trying 

to blast them off to space:  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

     
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

          

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    
  

 
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   



    
   
 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

We then turned our attention to power 

sources and electricity and made complete 

circuits, which we added more batteries too 

to make brighter. We also used to create 

Christmas cards: 

 



 

    

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

  



  

  

 
 

  

We’ve had a fantastic time in Year 5!  

Wishing you all the best over the summer holidays, have a fantastic break! 


